
 

 

 
 

March 6, 2024 
 
Hi A-Teens & Families, 
 
Great to see so many of you at last Monday night’s cold, wet and cramped meeting.  Thank 
you for your flexibility. 
 
We got a lot accomplished and plans are moving ahead.  Thanks to those of  you who  
volunteering to serve on the Nominating* committee, serve on the Medallion Dinner** 
committee and for supporting the Bailey Homeless Care Center, a free community outreach 
program of the Tujunga United Methodist Church, with donations of deodorant, toothpaste, 
shampoo and conditioner.  You may drop off purchases at the next Assisteens meeting.  Please 
see the attached flyer for further details.  Remember you can make a difference in the lives of 
others through your generosity and time. 
 
Attention Party Planners 
The Medallion Dinner committee still has room for a few more of you juniors, sophomores and 
freshmen to join. Britta Foshee is heading up the committee, so please let her know if you can 
help. Her phone number is 818-XXX-XXXX.  I’m sure you can think of plenty of great ways to 
celebrate our graduating Seniors and our accomplishments. 
 
At our March meeting, we will be selecting the slate of officers for the Governing Body and 
listen to those members of the group that would like to serve on the Body.  We will vote at our 
April meeting. 
 
Looking forward to seeing GG, EC, EC, JM, SM, and LC (is excused, he has fulfilled his quota) 
and who have volunteered this coming Saturday, March 9 at 10 am to 1 pm at the Bargain Box.  
 
All the best, 
 
 
Becky, Britta & Nancy 
Assisteens Committee 2023-2024 
 



 

 

*Nominating Committee members: 
AK 
LY 
SM 
JM 
TM 
HT 
RT 
JY 
 
**Medallion Dinner Committee members  
OW 
AR 
BF 
 


